
 

 

 

TOWN OF NEW LISBON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON 2024 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 

 
 Notice is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget of the 

Town of New Lisbon for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2024 

has been completed and filed in the Town Clerk’s office where it is 

available for inspection during office hours. 

 Further notice is given that the New Lisbon Town Board will 

meet and review said Preliminary Budget and hold a public hearing 

thereon at the Town Hall in Garrattsville on Tuesday, October 10, 

2023 at 7:00PM, followed by the regular monthly meeting. 

 At such hearing any person may be heard in favor of or 

against the Preliminary Budget as compiled or for or against any 

items therein contained. 

 Pursuant to Section 108 of Town Law, the proposed salaries 

of Town Officers are hereby specified as follows: 

 TOWN SUPERVISOR………………………....... .$8,000.00 

 TOWNCLERK/TAX COLLECTOR…….............$19,319.00 

 TOWN COUNCILMEN—4 At $1400.00 each.......$5,600.00 

 SUPERINTENDENT OF HIGHWAYS........……$61,560.00 

  

 

 By order of the New Lisbon Town Board 

 Charlene R. Wells 

 New Lisbon Town Clerk 

         September 21, 2023 

 

  

 

 


